

COUNCIL

Lyt-Up - September 2014

Illuminating our residents www.lytchettminsterandupton-tc.gov.uk Mrs Karen Wright, AlLCM—Town Clerk

Lytchett Minster and Upton Town Council

I Moorland Parade, Upton 01202 632070

Upton Carnival—A Great Event Enjoyed by All

This year the Town Council were very pleased to be able to offer the Recreation Ground as the final destination for the carnival. It was great to see so many people out and about and enjoying the day in the most beautiful weather.

We congratulate all those local volunteers who we know work so hard throughout the year to put together this event.

It was great to witness that the event this year was bigger and better than ever, and well done to all those who participated on the floats. Roll on Upton Carnival 2015!





Mayor

Deputy Mayor

Contacting your Councillors

Councillor Mrs June Richards	01202 632114
Councillor John Small	01202 622425
Councillor Mrs Mikka Pyror	01202 624660
Councillor Fred Drane	01202 385114
Councillor Paul Johns	01202 622169
Councillor Peter Rusling	01202 269668
Councillor Ray Griffin	01202 623595
Councillor Mrs Erylene Andrews	01202 622348
Councillor Frank Rickard	01202 625514
Councillor John Whippey	01202 241707
Councillor Ron Burns	01202 624904
Councillor Mike Holmes	01202 620938
Councillor Mark Dodds	01202 620402
Councillor Jeff Porter	01202 621425
Councillor Mrs Becky Wood	01202 631198

TOWN COUNCIL HELP CENTRE

Open Mon- Thurs 9 am-12.30 pm

Citizens Advice Surgery

Monday 9.15 am—12.30 pm (weekly) Thursday 9 am—12.30 pm (weekly by appointment)

Meeting Dates:

All meetings are open to the public, with 15 minutes of public participation at 8.15 pm. Agendas available via town noticeboards, library, help centre and website

September Meetings

Finance & Admin	30/09/14	7.30 pm
Planning	09/09/14	7.30 pm
Town Council	16/09/14	7.30 pm
Environment	23/09/14	7.30 pm
Amenities	02/09/14	7.30 pm



We were contacted recently by a local hedgehog hospital 'Crash' asking us to change the slug pellets that we were using to an alternative type which were more hedgehog friendly.

The council has purchased a supply of these new type of pellets, and we are pleased that all the hedgehogs in Upton can now feast safely on slugs, which have only consumed 'hedgehog' safe' pellets.